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CAPITOL HILL MANAGEMENT SERVICES INC. TO  
PROVIDE FINANCIAL MANGEMENT SERVICES FOR  

THE NEW YORK STATE SPEECH-LANGUAGE-HEARING ASSOCIATION  
 

Capitol Hill Management Services Inc., (CHMS) has announced that The New York 
State Speech-Language-Hearing Association (NYSSLHA) has selected CHMS to provide 
the organization with financial management services to help ensure NYSSLHA’s 
continued organizational stability through accurate financial reporting and analysis.  
 
CHMS has previously partnered with NYSSHLA, providing continuing education 
services to NYSSLHA’s members at its annual convention, fall workshops and numerous 
cooperative offerings.  Under this new agreement, CHMS will expand its services to 
NYSSLHA to include financial services. The financial management program developed 
by CHMS is a unique service which offers quality financial services to not-for-profits at 
an affordable price. 
  
“Non-profit leaders today are facing new pressures every day, from financial uncertainty 
to new rules and regulations governing their operations ” said John Graziano, Jr., CHMS 
president.  “The financial management team at CHMS looks forward to working with 
NYSSLHA as an industry partner to alleviate many of those pressures and to provide 
professional insight for navigating these challenging times.” Graziano added.  
 
The New York State Speech-Language-Hearing Association is a professional association 
that promotes advocacy and public awareness for all speech-language pathologists and 
audiologists in New York State and encourages the use of best practices within those 
professions through support of legislative initiatives and professional development 
opportunities. 
 
The Center for Non-Profit Development, a division of Capitol Hill Management Services, 
Inc. is an alternative for non-profit organizations and associations seeking to maximize 
their potential through shared services and professional synergy. For more information 
about the Center for Non-Profit Development visit: www.caphill.com 
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Editor’s Note: For more information call Angelina Berghela @ 518.463.8644. 


